
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 19th January  

We have had a very exciting week in Falcons. Some of our older children in Falcons went to Guildford Spectrum on 

Thursday to take part in a Panathlon against lots of schools in Guildford. They had to take part in lots of sporting 

activities including target throwing.  We were so proud of their efforts and we were the winning school scoring the 

most points. The children received gold medals and a trophy and were celebrated in assembly today. 

In English, we continued writing biographies. We wrote about a wheelchair tennis player and how she struggled 

throughout her childhood and persevered to achieve her dreams. 

In Science, the children continued their learning about electricity and discussed conductors and insulators. They 

enjoyed taking part in a practical experiment testing different objects.  

On Friday 9th February we will be having an Egyptian day linked to our history topic. The children can dress up if they 

would like on this day.  

Congratulations to these children for receiving a golden leaf this week: 

Julien – For showing determination and resilience at the sporting event this week – you did so well. 

Ella – For amazing enthusiasm at the sporting event and showing lovely manners to the staff who arranged it. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Falcons Team 

 


